
 

 

You Said, We Did 

Beat Manager PC Austin Clarke has 
continued patrols across Watton targeting 
anti-social vehicle use. This includes cycling 
on pavements, e-scooters being driven 
illegally, speeding and inconsiderate driving. 
He has also attended a number of 
community events across the area.  

The next Priority Setting Meeting for Watton is on Wednesday 25 October at 7pm 
at Watton Town Council Chambers and online via Teams.  

Email EOBreckland@norfolk.police.uk for the link. 

 

The latest priorities for Watton are: 

Tackling anti-social behaviour on Bridle Road, Watton 

Tackling anti-social behaviour on Church Walk, Watton 
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